
September 29, 2024 

15 S Church St., Zeeland, MI 49464 

616.772.2866 

www.firstzeeland.org 

office@firstzeeland.org 

Message: Getting Clean 

Scripture: Haggai 2: 10-19 

Preaching: Pastor Shawn Gerbers 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

Offerings 

Welcome to First CRC. We are so glad you’re 

here! 

If you have children 3 months through 3 years 

old, you can safely entrust them to our nursery 

workers, who will care for them during the  

service. The nursery is located just below the 

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

Restrooms are located just below the  

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

After the service, please join us for  

refreshments which are located in the back of 

the Sanctuary. 

General Fund:  Monies for general church  

operating expenses. 

 

 

Special Collection-K-12 Christian Education:  

Monies to support local Christian schools. 

Welcome 



Church Calendar 

 

 

 

Wednesday Night Dinner| 

Wednesday, October 2, is our 

next dinner.  Our menu is Mes-

quite chicken, scalloped pota-

toes, California blend, corn, ap-

plesauce, rolls and dessert.  See 

you at 5:30! There’s a sign up 

sheet in the back of church for 

serving or clean up. Thanks. 

 

 

GEMS/CADETS|  Gems/Cadets 

will be meeting Weds. after the 

meal. 

 

Coffee Break will meet Thurs., 

Oct. 3, from 10-11:15 AM. 

 

Prayer Meeting | Each week 

members from First Church are  

invited to come and pray to-

gether at 11:00AM on Thurs-

day. All are welcome. Meet at 

the office. 

 

 

Calling Elder | In need of prayer 

or a visit?  Wes VanderLugt is 

the Calling Elder for September. 

His phone number is 

616.836.8054. 

 

 

 

Mission Update| Steve and Jan 

Michmerhuizen will be giving an 

update during the service on Oc-

tober 6. Stick around for coffee 

after the service if you would like 

to catch up with them. 

 

Church Breakfast| Our next 

CHURCH BREAKFAST is 

planned for Tuesday, Oct 1, 9:00 

at THE SPOON.  633 E 24th 

(where the old Dennys was). 

 

 

We would like to wish Glennys 

Broekhuizen a very happy 81st 

birthday on Tuesday, Oct. 1. 

May her special day be great! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfading Truth|   True Chris-

tians flee from sin and pursue 

righteousness, love the true God 

and their neighbors without 

turning to the right or left, cruci-

fy their flesh and its works, and 

fight against sin everyday of 

their lives. A great way to equip 

yourself for these heavy tasks is 

to read the Bible with us each 

weekday at UnfadingTruth.com 

 

 

Pianist/accompanist needed for 

King’s Choraliers| The King’s 

Choraliers Men's Chorus is seek-

ing an accomplished pianist and 

accompanist.  Organ ability 

would be a plus.  Our rehearsals 

are Thursday evenings at 5th Re-

formed Church in Grand Rapids 

from September through mid-

May, with approximately two 

Sunday evening concerts per 

month.  This is a paid posi-

tion.  If you are interested, please 

contact the Director, Ron Rog-

ers, at ronr102668@gmail.com. 

  

Zeeland Civic Chorus Messiah 

Rehearsals|Save the Date! The 

Zeeland Civic Chorus invites you 

to the rehearsals of Handel's 

Messiah every Sunday at 2:15-

3:45 pm from October 13 to De-

cember 1, at First PRC of Hol-

land. Please invite your friends 

and come join us as we praise our 

Messiah! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Church Announcements Community Announcements 

Birthdays 

Care and Prayer 
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